ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2020/29 14.07.2021

To,

Shri Ashwini Vaishnaw ji,

Hon’ble Minister of Communications & IT,
Government of India,

Sanchar Bhawan,

20, Ashoka Road,

New Delhi - 110 001

Respected Sir,

Sub: - Welcoming the new Hon’ble Minister of Communications and requesting to grant a meeting — reg.

On behalf of the All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB), we heartily welcome you and wish you all
success in your endeavours. On behalf of the AUAB, we assure the fullest cooperation of the employees in
your efforts to bring an early turn-around for BSNL.

We wish to bring to your kind notice that, the All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB) is the Joint
Platform, consisting of all the major trade unions and associations functioning in BSNL. The trade unions
and associations of BSNL have come together under the banner of the AUAB, mainly to ensure an early
financial revival of BSNL. The AUAB has organised many movements in the past, to improve the work
culture and productivity of the employees and thereby to ensure better customer satisfaction. “Customer
Delight Movement”, “Service With A Smile” and “BSNL At Your Door Steps” are some of the movements
launched by the AUAB, to bring better customer satisfaction.

However, the AUAB is pained to note that, BSNL has still not come out of it’s financial crisis, even after one
year and eight months of the announcement of the ‘Revival Package’, by the government. The denial of
level-playing-field for BSNL, in the matter of procurement of equipments, vis-a-vis the private service
providers, has seriously hampered the Company’s revival process. When BSNL is facing a deep financial
crisis, the non-clearance of various dues to BSNL, amounting Rs.38,500 crore, by the DoT, is further
compounding the problems of the Company.

In this backdrop, we wish to meet you and discuss certain important aspects related to the financial revival
of BSNL. We shall be very grateful sir, if some time is allotted amidst your very tight schedule, for the
representatives of the AUAB, to meet you and discuss those issues.

Thanking you,
Yours sincerely,
v) v o
Chandeshwar Singh P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.



